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Department of Environment 
PO Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon  Y1A 2C6 

October 25, 2021 

Applicant 
c/o Jeffrey Sunstrum, Access and Privacy Officer, 
Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office 

RE:  Access to Information and Protection of Privacy (ATIPP) Act 
Access Request #21-286 

The Department of Environment has completed its review of the records responsive to Access 
Request #21-286 and we are pleased to inform you that access is being provided to the 
enclosed 36 pages of records. 

Some of the records you requested contain information that has been withheld from disclosure 
under the ATIPP Act. We have severed the excepted information so that we could disclose to 
you the remaining information in the records.  

The severed information has been withheld from disclosure under sections 67 (Cabinet 
confidence), 70 (third party personal information), 74 (policy and advice), and 72 (information 
related to law enforcement). 

In addition 19 pages of records have been withheld completely under section 76 (disclosure 
harmful to intergovernmental relations) of the ATIPP Act. 

Details about each severance are provided in the enclosed summary of comments. The detailed 
sections supporting the excising of particular information are available at online at 
https://legislation.yukon.ca/acts/atipp_c.pdf. 

An electronic copy of the responsive records and summary of comments will be forwarded to 
you with this response by the ATIPP Office. 
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Under section 66 of the ATIPP Act, you may complain to Yukon’s Information and Privacy 
Commissioner in respect of this response within 30 business days of receiving this notice 
by contacting:  

Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3162 Third Avenue, Main Floor 
Whitehorse, YT  Y1A 1G3 
Phone: (867) 667-8468 
Email: info@ombudsman.yk.ca 
Fax: (867) 667-8469 

If you feel that your request has not been answered completely or that you require further 
clarification, please contact the Departmental Access Officer at 867-667-3642 or env-
atipp@yukon.ca. 

There is no cost associated with this request. 

Sincerely, 

Manon Moreau 
Deputy Minister of Environment 
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